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Press Release 
[State] Unclaimed Property Office Urges Nonprofits to Reclaim Funds on National Nonprofit Day
[City, State] – August 12, 2025 – In anticipation of National Nonprofit Day on August 17, the [State] Unclaimed Property Office is urging all nonprofit organizations across the state to search for unclaimed property that rightfully belongs to them. This initiative aims to reunite nonprofits with funds that can support their invaluable missions and community services.
Nonprofits play a crucial role in [State]'s social fabric, serving as beacons of hope and catalysts for positive change. Many of these organizations may be unaware that they are entitled to unclaimed property, which includes forgotten bank accounts, uncashed checks, insurance proceeds, and more.
"Every dollar returned to a nonprofit is a dollar that can support the essential work they perform in our communities”, commented NAUPA President and the District of Columbia Treasurer Carmen Pigler. “We want to ensure that no organization misses the opportunity to leverage the valuable resources of State unclaimed property programs."
The [State] Unclaimed Property Office emphasizes that the process of reclaiming funds is straightforward and requires minimal effort from nonprofit leaders. By taking a few moments to search, organizations could uncover financial resources that may have been overlooked or forgotten.
To initiate the search for unclaimed property, nonprofits are encouraged to visit [State] Unclaimed Property Office's website at [Website URL]. The website provides step-by-step instructions and resources to facilitate the reclaiming process. [State] also participates in the national searchable database missingmoney.com.
[INSERT QUOTE]
For more information about the [State] Unclaimed Property Office and how nonprofits can reclaim their funds, please visit [Website URL] or contact [Contact Information].
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